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This half term our school focus is:   Kindness 

Dates for your Diary: 
Monday 21st November- Friends of Flushing Meeting (see below.)
Wednesday 23rd November - Seahorses- bring a doll or figure into school.
Week beginning 28th November Scholastic Book Fair all week.
Thursday 1st December - Seahorses - bring in an old toy day.
Thursday 1st December - Come into school and read with your children!  2.45pm
Monday 5th December -Seals Class to Penryn College-Christmas Lectures-more 
details to follow.
Thursday 8th December - KS1 Nativity at St Peter’s Church at 4.30pm
Friday 9th December - Flushing village Christmas light switch-on!
Wednesday 14th December -KS2 Christingle at St Peter’s Church -5pm.
Friday 16th December – End of term.

\

Praise Certificates

Seahorses- Idris and Jowan
Starfish- Berryn and Harper
Seals- Austin and Morven

Dolphins-Connie, Torin and 
Holden

Congratulations Everybody!

 

Attendance

Seahorses:  89.1%
Starfish:  96.5%

Seals:  90.8%
Dolphins:  96.3%

Well done Starfish!
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Children in Need

Flushing children were riot of spottiness today, we 
had such fun! Well done everybody!

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.asp
x?shopid=9634

Friends of Flushing School 
Meeting

The next FOFS meeting is on 
Monday 21st at 7:30pm on zoom.  

Everyone is welcome,  If you 
would like to join please email 

friends.flushing.sch.gmail.com to 
request the link.

mailto:secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=9634
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=9634
http://friends.flushing.sch.gmail.com


Book Fair News!  We are really excited to be hosting another Scholastic 
Book Fair between 

Monday November 28th and Friday December 2nd. 
There will be a wide range of books for sale to appeal to every age group.   
An ideal opportunity to buy Christmas presents and support the school. 

We are inviting parents and carers  into school 
on Thursday 1st December around 2.45pm to read with children, we look 

forward to seeing you all there!

Sporting News!!
Flushing Netball squad ended the league in sensational fashion,  

trouncing the opposition!  The team played so well and were 
marvellously magnanimous in their wins!  

See below for Torin’s match report:

We started off playing Perranarworthal B team. 
The first half started off quite well with Connie
 scoring. We continued into the second half 
and scored six more to get a win. 
Next we played local rivals Mylor.  We 
scored five hoops in the first half and three in 
the second in the first half Mylor also scored 
one but we managed to keep ahead to win 8:1. 
 By Torin

Anti-Bullying Week

ThinkuKnow have put together lots of helpful guides to 
support parents with setting up parental controls on 
devices and ways to support children who might be 

accessing online gaming platforms. Please click on the 
link below for more information and guidance.   

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/

